

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION VI – WESTERN VISAYAS SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

Division Advisory No. 001, s. 2023

January 3, 2022
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Capiz officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.

(Visit www.depedcapiz.ph)

Please be advised that due to inclement weather condition, the venue for the releasing of SRI for Senior High School Personnel (Teaching and Non-Teaching) per Division Memorandum No. 001, s. 2023 titled Releasing of the Fiscal Year 2022 Service Recognition Incentive (SRI) is transferred to Capiz National High School Covered Court.

Immediate dissemination of this advisory is desired.



Address: Banica, Roxas City

Contact Number: (036) 6518 456 / 0968 869 5867

Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://depedcapiz.ph